
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Rhino Sports Academy are able to offer the Holiday Activities and Food Programme (HAF) at 
our Summer Camps this year across all our venues. These are: 
 
o Blisworth  
o Hunsbury Park  
o The Good Shepherd  
o Pattishall CE 
o Newbottle & Charlton  
o St Luke’s 
o Collingtree  

 
Therefore, if your child receives free school meals or is a pupil premium child, they are 
eligible for our HAF programme and are able come along to our summer camps for free. If 
you have not already received your HAF code from your school and you are eligible for this 
programme, contact your school and they will be able to help you. 
 
To book onto our summer camps using you HAF code, follow the link and you will able to 
choose your desired venue, Holidayactivities.com. There are a variety of different activities 
taking place across the different venues, including multi-sports, performing arts, arts and 
crafts. To ensure you are booked onto the correct venue for you desired activity, visit the 
rhino website that includes all the relevant information, Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/camps. 
 
If you have already booked on we have just launched extra days! Please head over to the 
Holiday Activities website so see what we have available. 
 
We look forward to seeing you over the summer! 
 
Don’t hesitate to get in touch with us via: 
 
Admin: 07393014638 
Enquires: 07393014639 
Email: enquiries.rhinosportsacademy@gmail.com 
 
Many thanks, 
The Rhino Team 
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